The Municipality of Rankin Inlet

End of Public Health Emergency.
April 12,2022

With the end of the Government of Nunavut Public Health Emergency, I am
pleased to announce the following:

¢ By-law 326, the Vaccinated Access to Municipal buildings Bylaw is no
longer in effect.

¢ Mask use in Municipality of Rankin Inlet buildings is no longer mandatory.
People may choose to wear a mask when attending events in municipal
buildings at their own discretion

e Proof of vaccination will no longer be required to gain access to any
municipal building or at any municipal event.

The past 22 months of the pandemic have been extremely difficult for everyone
and we want to thank all Rankin Inlet community members for supporting and
following the public health orders. These measures along with the tremendous
support of the community has resulted in an overall vaccination rate exceeding
90%. This will give us extra protection as we learn to live with COVID.

We are actively planning Pakallak Times for April 25 to May 1, 2022 and we are
excited to open up events to everyone and welcome our friends from across the
region to join our celebrations.

Sincerely,

=

Harry ;OW;OF

Mayor




